
Getting ready to learn. 
 
We will be sending out beanbags for your child to play with. Please remember 
to return these to Nursery! Thank you! 

Our Themes  
Transition to Year 1 
 
Helping your child 
 
• Talk about and look for shapes in the environment. 
• Read stories at bedtime. 
• Click on a stationary object with a computer mouse and 

attempt to click  and drag. 
• Encourage mark making and drawing. 
• Encourage the use of scissors 
• Encourage the use of memory– pairs games, remembering 1-7 objects after they have 

been covered up. 
• Talk positively about Year 1, ‘ your teacher will be so proud of you because….’ 
• Play a game.  Tell me 5 things about...a bee!  Change the animal or item to  
         challenge your child. 
• Run down a hill. 
• Encourage counting and see if you can help you child spot numbers when out and about! 
• Encourage your child’s independence e.g. putting on their own coat and shoes.  
 

Reminder 
 
During sunny and warm days (hopefully!) we will have more time outside 
and in the garden. Please ensure your child has protective clothing—a sun 
hat, sun glasses and covered shoulders on these days.   

 
                          
Sun screen should be applied before coming to Nursery in the morning.   

Trainers with velcro fastenings remain the most suitable footwear as sandals 
or slip on shoes do not provide sufficient protection and are a danger when 
climbing or riding on bikes.   
 
We have  two wheeled bicycles (no stabilisers) and are  
encouraging the children to learn to ride independently this 
term. 
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Thank you for all your support  
this year! 



Reminder 
On Friday 7th June we will be having a meeting for our new in-
take Parents. To enable this meeting to take place, home time 
will be at 12 noon. There will be no dinners that day. 

Diary Dates  
Wednesday 5th June— ESPS Year 1 play afternoon ( Children NOT going to Euston 

Street in September home time will be 12:45pm)  

Friday 7th June—New intake meeting (children hometime 12 noon) 

Wednesday 12th June—Year 1 Parent Talk -(children hometime 12 

noon again) 

Friday 14th June—Nursery Fun Day! Information to follow soon.  

Wednesday 19th June—Reports go home with comment sheet to return. 

Friday 28th June– Last day of term.  Finish at 12noon. 

Old Sweatshirts 
If you have any old sweatshirts that you do not intend to use again, we 
would be very grateful to reuse them. It is always  useful to have a supply 
of spare ones for those days when paint gets everywhere! 

Ensure that all your child’s belongings are taken on their last day. Coats, 
bathroom bags, work files and asthma inhalers. 

May we take this opportunity to thank you for giving us the  
pleasure of your company this year and the privilege of getting 
to know your children.  
 
We hope you have a nice summer. 
 
P.S. We always welcome any visits from past Nursery children 
who want to come and show us their new uniforms!!!   

Fun Day! 
 
 
We will be having a ‘Carnival Fun Day’ on  
Friday 14th June.  
More details and information to follow soon.  
Please do not go to any expense but wear clothes items 
you have already!   
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